Winter PSSA SPORT 2021

Dear parents and caregivers,

As you may be aware the NSW DoE have lifted restrictions around school sport. Schools are again
allowed to take part in inter-school sport against other schools. We will be maintaining good hygiene
and practices and continue our strict safety protocols. Students that display any respiratory illness
prior to or during the game will be excluded.

This season will start on Friday 7 May and conclude on Friday 25 June, 2021.

Your child has been selected to play Winter PSSA sport in a representative team for our school.
Your child will represent our school in a competition organised by the Horsley Zone School Sports
Association (Horsley PSSA). Your child’s selection carries with it some responsibilities. By joining a
team your child also accepts the need to attend training supervised by a teacher.

In 2021, Winter PSSA training will take place on a Thursday during lunch from 1.00pm-1.30pm

Students will travel to and from the venues by bus at a cost of $5.50. The teams and their coaches
are listed below. Please complete the attached permission form, sign the ‘Players Code of
Behaviour’ and the ‘Parents/Spectators Code of Behaviour’ on the back and have your child return
this form to their coach as soon as possible.

Jnr & Snr Rugby League Mr Ottmann & Mr Hormis
Open Girls Soccer Ms Macri
Jnr & Snr Boys Soccer Mr Bugge
Jnr mixed, Snr Girls & Snr Boys Baskeball Mr Trieu
Year 3 & 4 Netball Ms Petrovska
v@L) _ Year 5-& 6 Netball Ms Perkins
M U&%gmﬁj\/ Mr R Hormis
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| give permission for my child of class
to play in the team.

| am aware that the children will be travelling by bus at a cost of $5.50. In the event of a bye | give
permission for my child to walk to Fairfield West Park (Avery Park) for a training session.

In the event that your child suffers a head injury/concussion in a sporting event at school or
on the weekend, a medical clearance must be obtained before your child is allowed to return
to play.

A medical certificate will then need to be sighted by your child’s teacher / sporting coach
prior to your child taking the field for any school sporting event.

Signed: (parent /caregiver) Date:




